

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

NO TO MEDICAID EXPANSION

Mike Sweeney<	Fri, Sep 20, 2013 at 3:53 PM
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov	

I do not support any expansion of Medicaid or any new taxes. I am a small business owner. If taxation continue to grow, I will be forced to close my doors!

Michael G. Sweeney, Esq.

Virginia State Bar No.

North Carolina State Bar No.

Chesapeake, VA

Telephone

Facsimile

IMPORTANT: The information contained in this message and the attached files are confidential and are protected from disclosure by the attorney-client privilege or the attorney work-product doctrine. This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the named addressee. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copy of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify Michael G. Sweeney, Esq. by telephone email at to obtain instructions as to the disposal of the transmitted material.

Circular 230 Notice: Pursuant to Treasury Department Circular 230, if any tax advice is contained in this communication or any attachments thereto, then such advice is not intended to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of avoiding penalties that may be imposed under the Internal Revenue Code.